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HAVE FAITH, END HUNGER.

June 9, 2010

The Honorable George Miller

Chairman, House Education and Labor Committee
2181 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Miller:

Thank you for your continued role in moving forward with the reauthorization of
the Child Nutrition Bill. Your legislation is a responsible way to address the serious
issues around hunger and obesity we face here in the United States. It includes
significant and responsible increases that improve access and increase participation for
children who are hungry.

I look forward to working with you and the Committee, as well as with Chairman
Lincoln of the Senate Agriculture Committee and the Obama administration to making

this bill become a reality for our nation’s children and families.

May God continue to bless your work.

Sincerely,

David Beckmann
President




